
To: NH College/University Faculty and High School Faculty

From: 2024 Youth Forum Planning Committee

Re: 2024 Youth Forum on Climate Action and Clean Energy, January 18, 2024

Do you know students who are passionate and knowledgeable about climate, clean energy,
nature-based solutions, and civic engagement?

The 2024 Youth Forum on Climate Action and Clean Energy planning committee is reaching out to

faculty at NH colleges, universities, and high schools to share an opportunity for your graduate,

undergraduate, and high school students for participation in this student-centered Youth Forum at the

Capitol Center for the Arts, Bank of NH Stage in downtown Concord, NH. Students who apply and are

selected for a panel will be able to present a question to expert speakers about climate, clean energy,

and nature-based solutions to a large audience.

We are looking for 12 students (and possible alternates) who:

● Would be comfortable speaking at a large public event that is simulcast and recorded

● Are enrolled in a topic-aligned academic program at a NH high school, college, or university

● Represent a variety of interests, viewpoints, institutions, and backgrounds

● Will research the speakers’ expertise and prepare up to 5 related questions after selection
● Will be available all day and could travel to/from Concord on January 18, 2024

Event organizers will work with students in advance. Participation in two one-hour training sessions will

be required. There will be one virtual session during the week of January 1, and one session during the

week of January 8 that may be either virtual or in-person. They will be scheduled after 5pm and held

via Zoom video conference or in person in Hanover, NH.

How Students Apply:

1. Fill out this Google Form.

2. Upload a short video (1 minute, file name = student’s name) in which she/he/they describes:

goals for this event, climate concerns, and a single most pressing question related to climate.

Videos do not need to be professional quality; short videos taken with a cell phone or laptop are

fine. Videos can be uploaded to this Google Folder and emailed directly to:

sskaplan01@gmail.com.

3. Timeline

a. Applications are due by 10:00 pm on Sunday, December 17.

b. Notifications of selected students will be made by 5:00 pm on Saturday, December 23

c. First virtual training will be during the week of January 1 after 5 p.m. (Date will be

confirmed soon)

d. Second training will be virtual or possibly in-person during the week of January 8 after 5

p.m. (Date will be confirmed soon)

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdRetcu9eW0GG78weIsZeHTbtItjokbq-LPc4q2j24-6PloA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1-d8dd9ulxDO1TxzoKSrPsvOx3vdInT_V?usp=drive_link
mailto:sskaplan01@gmail.com


The hosts are the Hubbard Brook Research Foundation, League of Conservation Voters, and Arthur L.

Irving Institute for Energy and Society at Dartmouth College.

Please contact the following event organizers for additional information:

Susan Kaplan, Founder of Sustainable Futures Consulting; sskaplan01@gmail.com , (617-839-7480)

BACKUP:

Anthea Lavallee, Executive Director, Hubbard Brook Research Foundation,

alvallee@hubbardbrookfoundation.org, (802) 432-1042
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mailto:alvallee@hubbardbrookfoundation.org

